

The New Philadelphia City Schools Quaker Foundation, Inc.

"Building the Foundation for a Better Tomorrow"
124 N. Broadway-P.O. Box 627
New Philadelphia, Ohio 44663
330-343-0100 Monday-Friday 10:00am-2:00pm
www.quakerfoundation.org

MEMO TO: NPHS CLASS REUNION CHAIRMAN & COMMITTEE

Reunion Information

The Quaker Foundation can publish your reunion dates and information in *The Quaker Pride* newsletter and on the web site. Contact the Foundation office.

Class Photo

If you have a picture taken of your reunion, please do the following: Obtain permission from the photographer for us to put the picture on the web. Send the picture to the Quaker Foundation at the above address or e-mail it to office@quakerfoundation.org.

Class Address List/Mailing Labels

You may request addresses for your class members. Please review the list we give to you and make any corrections that you may have. You may then request one set of mailing labels from the Quaker Foundation at no cost to you. The Convention & Visitors Bureau at 124 E. High Avenue may give you a bulk postage rate on your mailings.

The Class Challenge

All contributions made must state that it is for The Class Challenge and the year of graduation in order to be counted toward the Challenge. Individual or group donations may be mailed to the Quaker Foundation, P.O. Box 627, New Philadelphia, Ohio, 44663. Checks should be made payable to the Quaker Foundation. A tax statement will be issued for your tax deductible contribution. An information sheet regarding the Class Challenge will be available to each classmate.

Nominees

The Quaker Foundation would like to ask our Quaker Alumni to nominate a fellow Quaker for recognition. Nominees will be considered in the following categories: Alumnus of the Year for Lifetime Contribution; Alumnus of the Year for Distinguished Service; and Alumnus of the Year for Special Achievement.

Memorabilia

Does your class have any NPHS memorabilia that it would like to put on display at the Quaker Foundation office? You may donate or loan memorabilia to the Foundation to be displayed for public viewing. Contact the office for more info.

Committee Meetings

The Quaker Foundation office at 124 N. Broadway is available for committee meetings. Please contact the office to schedule a meeting time. Meetings may be held before, during, or after our normal office hours.

Alumni & Friends Homecoming Gathering

The annual Alumni & Friends Homecoming gathering is held during Homecoming Weekend each October. Please consider holding future class reunions during this weekend. The 2010 event will be held on Friday, October 1, 2010 at the New Philadelphia Elks with a pancake breakfast the following morning, Saturday, October 2, 2010 at Tuscora Park. All NPHS alumni and their friends are invited.

A Visit to the Quaker Foundation Office

Several classes have included a stop to the Quaker Foundation office as part of their class reunion. The office is a historical museum, assembled by Karen Jenkins, with memorabilia dating from 1883 to the present. A *must see* on your stop to New Philadelphia.

If we can be of any further assistance as you plan your reunion, feel free to contact us at the office or through John E. Stratton at 330-283-4110.

Reunion Information

Please complete this form when reunion plans are finalized and mail to: The Quaker Foundation P. O. Box 627 New Philadelphia, OH 44663

To: The Quaker Foundation			
From: NPHS Class of			
We would like to submit the following information in regard to our upcoming class reunion to be included in <i>The Quaker Pride</i> newsletter and to be posted on the web.			
DATE(S) OF REUNION:			
TIME(S) & PLACE(S):			
ACTIVITIES PLANNED:			
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:			
NAME:			
ADDRESS:			
PHONE:			
FMAIL ADDRESS:			

Alumni Address List/Mailing Labels

The Quaker Foundation is prepared to assist you in contacting your class members regarding your upcoming reunion.

Please use the following process to ensure the most up-to-date addresses.

- 1. Complete the top half of the attached form to request a **list** of addresses. The list will include "lost" alumni. (The names of these "lost" alumni are also located on our web site.)
- 2. Your committee should go over the list and make corrections...correct only those addresses that you are sure about...just because you have an old address for someone does not mean it is correct.
- 3. Return your corrections, complete the bottom half of the attached form and request **mailing labels**...we will update our list, print you a new list and a set of labels for you.

If you have any questions, contact:

Quaker Foundation P. O. Box 627 New Philadelphia, OH 44663 330-343-0100 office@quakerfoundation.org

Request for Alumni Address List

To:	The Quaker Foundation	From: NPHS Class of	
We	_	cludes maiden names) of our class members' address go over the list and make corrections.	es so
Conta	act Person:		
	Name:		
	Address:		
		E-mail:	
Please	e mail request to:		
	The Quaker Foundation		
	P. O. Box 627		
	New Philadelphia, OH 44663		
To: We	The Quaker Foundation are requesting an up-to-date	From: NPHS Class of te class list (includes maiden names) and mailing label ar class members' addresses.	s of
Conta	act Person:		
	Name:		
	Address:		
	Phone:	E-mail:	
Please	e mail request to: The Overler Foundation		
	The Quaker Foundation P. O. Box 627		
	New Philadelphia, OH 44663		

The New Philadelphia City Schools Quaker Foundation, Inc.

"Building the Foundation for a Better Tomorrow"

124 N. Broadway - P.O. Box 627 - New Philadelphia, Ohio 44663

330-343-0100

The Quaker Foundation invites the graduating classes of New Philadelphia High School to be a part of an exciting concept as we ask our alumni, individually and collectively, to accept The Class Challenge.

THE CLASS CHALLENGE

The Class Challenge invites each alumni class to raise funds through various projects or donations from classmates to total their class year in dollars. For example, the Class of 1954 was challenged to raise \$1,954.00. Several classes have included the challenge concept in their reunion mailings, and have asked individual class members to send one cent for each digit in their class year...which translates to \$19.54 in the above example. Although some classes have met The Class Challenge, we still need continued support for student scholarships, classroom grants and *Quaker Pride*. Current Class Challenge totals can be found on our web page at www.quakerfoundation.org.

All contributions made by individual class members and class groups must state that the contribution is for The Class Challenge and the year of graduation in order to be counted toward the Challenge. Contributions may be mailed to the Quaker Foundation at P.O. Box 627, New Philadelphia, Oh 44663, with checks made out to the Quaker Foundation.

SCHOLARSHIPS

Contributions received by the Quaker Foundation are used to support the goals of the organization, including student scholarships. Last year we awarded over \$87,000 in scholarships. To date the Foundation has awarded over \$667,000 in scholarships.

CLASSROOM GRANTS

This year the Quaker Foundation awarded 34 grants totaling over \$15,000. 459 grants totaling \$181,102 have been awarded by the Foundation to date. This program benefits hundreds of students each year in grades K-12.

OUAKER PRIDE

The *Quaker Pride* newsletter is mailed out in July of every year to each alumnus and costs the Quaker Foundation \$.75 per copy. In 2009 nearly 14,000 newsletters were mailed.

ALUMNI GATHERING

You are invited to attend the Quaker Foundation Alumni & Friends Homecoming Gathering held each year during Homecoming weekend. This year's dates are: Friday night, October 1, 2010 at the Elks in New Phila. And Saturday morning pancakes on October 2, 2010 at Tuscora Park.

OUAKER FOUNDATION OFFICE

Please stop by our office to view the display of NPHS memorabilia dating from 1883 to the present, including a yearbook collection dating back to 1913. Office hours Mon-Fri, 10:00-2:00.

If you have any questions, contact the Quaker Foundation at 330-343-0100 or John Stratton, 330-339-1268, kayzee11@aol.com